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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE, LORI VIRCILLO - Welcome back everyone. I hope you all had a 

relaxing summer and are ready to take an active role in our club as we begin this new year. I am 

looking forward to working with the returning and all the new members. Thanks to all who will be 

chairing the Service Programs, Standing and Special Committees. 

At the September meeting, we will be holding a “Volunteer Fair”. At the conclusion of the business 

meeting, chairpersons will be at tables with sign-up sheets. So, think about your interests and where 

you might like to serve. All members should find at least one area in which they would like to 

volunteer. 

Lacey Day is September 24. There will be a sign-up sheet so if you can give an hour, please 

support this community activity. 

October 24 The Woman’s Club of Brielle is having a Fall Luncheon at Lobster Shanty Pt. Pleasant 

Beach- Cost $45 to benefit the club. Flyers will be at meeting. 

 

1ST VICE PRESIDENT, BARBARA BOWEN -  

Welcome back ladies.   Hope you all had a wonderful 

summer, even with the heat. We will have a 

representative from TD Bank today to explain the 

Affinity Program & sign up those who are interested. In 

October, there will be flu shots available from CVS from 

9:30 till about 10:45. I still have about 10 tickets available 

for White Christmas at the Surflight on Dec.8th. They are 

$69, which includes dinner at The Black Whale.  

 

 

2ND VICE PRESIDENT, MARILYN HOCK – 

Hope everyone had a delightful summer.  Please 

provide me with your Progress Reports on a monthly 

basis whenever your event(s) take place.  This will be 

much appreciated.  Any questions, please do not 

hesitate to ask me for assistance in completing your 

report.  Thank you. 

 

   

3RD  VICE PRESIDENT, CAROL CANDELETTI – 
Welcome back !  We installed 7 members in our June 

Meeting.  Teri Candeletti was in the hospital and now is 

home. She was checked for TIA.  Our member Susan 

Gundersen has passed away on 8/26/22, may she RIP.  I 

had 2 contact me over the summer about joining but 

neither could come to this next meeting.  Please have all 

guests check in with Lillis and me before the meeting. 

  
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY, MARIA 

KOWALEWSKI  – Hi everyone looking forward 

to seeing you at the September meeting. 
 

RECORDING SECRETARY, ANDREA HIGLEY –    
Hello ladies I hope you had a great summer.   I will report 

at meeting! 

 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY, LORI YOUNG –   

I am pleased to report that we have 92 paid members and 

9 honorary members.  All applications for licenses have 

been filed. 

 

TREASURER,  JOAN SCHULER – Welcome back! 

Please help me by completing an Income and/or Expense 

Voucher when giving me cash and/or checks for deposit 

and receipts together with a completed Expense Voucher.  

Your completion of these two forms makes it much easier 

for me.  Thank you! 

 
FEDERATION SECRETARY – SHIRLEY 

HOULIHAN –Welcome back for another club year, I 

hope your summer was relaxing and enjoyable! 

NJSFWC has many things happening at this time! 

Upcoming events 

      Oct 16-17 Trip to Turning Point Suffragist Memorial 

(more info annettebortone@aol.com). 
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      Oct 24 State Fall Conference Battleground Country 

Club. Cost $50 more info at meeting. 

      Jan 16 Day of Service to benefit Community 

Foodbank of NJ. 

      May 1-3 Convention at Hard Rock Casino Atlantic 

City.  State president Shirley Holly would like us to 

celebrate NJSFWC’s 130th birthday in 2024 by 

incorporating the “130” into our projects. 

     Finally, NJSFWC is committed to providing you with 

special benefits to being a member! As a member you are 

entitled to many discounts. Visit the NJSFWC website. 

Click on materials and scroll down to Benefits of 

NJSFWC Membership. 

 

. 

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROGRAMS 

 

ADVOCATES FOR CHILDREN:  Carol LaVelle – 

 

ARTS & CULTURE:  Diana Monia – 

 

ARTS PERFORMING:  Jeanne Scafiddi - 

 

CIVIC ENGAGEMENT & OUTREACH 

 

     NJ Sharing Network/Wrapped in Love:  Jo 

Facciolli - If you are not an organ donor please consider 

becoming one.  Be the sunshine in someone else's 

life.  www.registerme.org.  During the July and August, 

we were able to donate 16 lap blankets to the NJ Sharing 

Network.  

 

      Intergenerational with Girl Scouts:   

Chris Rakowski – Looking for 6 volunteers to work with 

12 Girl Scouts from Lacey to help with an "Oreo Truffle 

Party", October 8th.  Time and place to be announced.  A 

sign-up sheet and additional information will be available 

at the general meeting. 

 

     Holiday Stocking:  Carol LaVelle – Hope everyone 

had a great summer!  Once again, we will be filling the 

Holiday stockings for our troops overseas.  We will fill 

them at the end of the October general  meeting.  The list 

of suggested items is on our website. There will also be 

printed lists available at this month's meeting.  Please 

bring your gifts next month. 
  
 

 

 

 

 

DOMESTIC & SEXUAL VIOLENCE 

 

     Awareness & Prevention:  Maddie Stapleton – 

 

     Providence House: 

 

     Pinwheel Garden: 

 

 

EDUCATION & LIBRARIES 

 

     Bridges of Books:  Debbie Smith 

 

     Read Across America:  Debbie Smith 

 

     Monthly Book Club:  Nancy Conway/Fran 

Celentano – Welcome back everyone!  Hope you had an 

enjoyable summer. Literature meets the third Tuesday, 

September 20th, at 12:30 in room C at the Community 

Center. This month’s book is The Mystery of Mrs. 

Christie by Marie Benedict. 

 

     Scholarships:  Diane Bauernhuber – 

 

     Girls Career Institute:  Sheila Anderson/Monika 

Sisbarro 

 

 

ENVIONMENT ISSUES 

 

     Conservation:  Joyce Huffert/Diane Moser 

 

     Doggie Angels:  Lil Campbell – Please continue to 

donate old towels, blankets, sheets, etc. for our hairy 

friends.  It sure makes their life a lot better.  We love the 

treats and toys, the Animals at the Pop Corn Zoo! 

 

HEALTH & WELLNESS 

 

     Home Life:  Carol Jones/Sheila Anderson – 

Welcome back everyone and let’s renew friendships and 

have a wonderful year ahead.  Please collect cell phones 

for soldiers, eyeglasses and aluminum tabs.  Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.registerme.org/
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     Nursing Home:  Sally Blood – 

 

     Food Bank:  Carol Crotty – Hi Ladies.  At our June 

meeting we collected 80 cans of tuna and 6 miscellaneous 

food items for our local food bank.  Please continue to 

bring 3 cans of tuna or other requested food items to our 

General Meetings so we can continue to support the 

Lacey Food Bank.  Thank you!  

 

  

 STANDING COMMITTEES 

 
CARING CORNER:  Diane Moser 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 

 

     Email/Website/E-Billboard – Jo Facciolli – 

All have been updated.  If you have information for 

me, please send it to me early.  Advertising - if you 

are planning an event, please send me the 

information as early as possible to be posted in the 

7 local newspapers and the lighted bulletin boards 

around town. 

 

     Facebook:  Nancy Conway/Carol Candeletti – 

 

     Photos:  Linda Hruska - 

 

     Newsletter:  Joan Schuler – Please try to 

forward information for the Newsletter by the 

Friday/Saturday after the Board Meeting.  Thank 

you. 

 

     Roving Reporter:  Joan Engelhardt - Welcome back 

to the Woman's Club of Lacey after an extremely hot 

summer. WCOL member Diane Bauernhuber enjoyed her 

summer by sailing to Bermuda on Celebrity's Summit 

with her husband. They also traveled to Bethany Beach in 

Delaware for some summer fun. 

 

Diane was born and raised in Passaic, New Jersey. After 

graduating from Jersey City State University, she taught 

in Passaic and later on in Lacey Township where she 

retired from in 2016. Diane and her husband of 51 years 

are the proud parents of two sons. 

 

As a member of the WCOL Diane's special saying is "If 

you try hard, you will always succeed. Spoken like a true 

teacher. Thank you, Diane, for your interview. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY IMPACT PROGRAM (CIP):  

Mariana Marzacco and Dot VanBlarcom - 

50/50 Raffle for Multiple Disability School Programs 

 

Welcome back everyone.  Hope you all had an enjoyable 

summer.  As we begin another season, I would like to 

remind everyone that the proceeds from our 50/50 raffle 

is designated to our Multiple Disability School Programs. 

So, please take a chance on winning some money and 

helping our special kids.  Congratulations to Micky 

Esposito on winning $147.00 at our meeting in June.  

 

 

EULOGIES:  Nancy Fortin – 

 

HOSPITALITY:  Milli Pape – 

 

PARLIAMENTARIAN:  Ellena DiCicco – 

 

REGISTRATION/PHONE:  Lil 

Campbell/Nancy Conway – 

 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEES 
 

ACHIEVEMENT DAY:  Joan Schuler - 

 

ACTIVITY DAY:  Lina Kazala – Come have fun 

learning or playing Mah Jongg or cards Mondays from 

12-3:30.  Remember, we play all summer except for 

holidays.  We will play every Monday except for 

Memorial Day, May30, July 4 and Labor Day ($2 

fundraiser donation).     
 

FUNDRAISING:  Shirley Houlihan –  

 

     Monthly Baskets:  Carol Setzer – Congratulations to 

Pat Spielman on wining the basket at our June meeting. It 

brought in $165.00.  Thank you. 

 

     Calendar Club:  Helen DelaCruz – 

 

     Bunco (to benefit Emmanuel Cancer Foundation):  

Carol Setzer – 

 

     Trips:  Barbara Bowen – 

 

 

SPECIAL STATE PROJECT:  Emmanuel Cancer 

Foundation:  Joan Engelhardt – 
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BIRTHDAYS 

 

SEPTEMBER: 
Lorraine Pagano    9/3 
Joan Schuler    9/12 
Beverly Keubler    9/13 
Nancy Ambrosio    9/14 
Marie Lawton    9.16 
Monika Sisbarro    9/19 
Justine Weinberg   9/19 
Cornelia Fetherman   9/22 
Carol DeFalco    9/23 
Virginia Yohoves   9/28 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
OCTOBER: 
Denise Cosenza-Brisco   10/1 
Jeanne Scafiddi    10/1 
Lori Young    10/2 
Marie Dimos    10/3 
Mary O’Malley    10/5 
Denise Froberg    10/7 
Patti Longo    10/11 
Maria Kowalewski   10/12 
Marge Gerba    10/19 
Kathy Wilk    10/19 
Chris Rakowski-Bielick   10/25 
Cathy Katsianis    10/25 
Diane Moser    10/27 
Christine Urban    10/30 
 
 

 

    
 

 


